
Leaver’s Assembly – June 2024  

Today, we gather with mixed emotions as we celebrate and bid farewell to our Year 11 and 13 students. 
It’s a moment filled with pride, nostalgia, and excitement. 

We are immensely proud of each and every one of you. 
Over the years, we have watched you grow, learn, and 
transform into the remarkable young people you are today. 
Your successes and progress have been a testament to 
your hard work, determination, and resilience. We 
celebrate every achievement, big and small, knowing that 
you have put in your best effort. 

However, as we stand here today, we can’t help but feel a 
sense of sadness. Sadness that comes from knowing we 
will no longer see your familiar faces on a daily basis, hear 
your laughter around the building, or witness your daily 
interactions that make our school a vibrant and dynamic 
place. Your presence will be missed by all of us. 

Yet, amidst this sadness, there is a profound sense of 
excitement.  

 

 

Excitement for the new journeys you are about to embark on. 
Whether you are continuing your education, entering the 
workforce, or pursuing other passions, we know that you are 
prepared to face the challenges and seize the opportunities that 
lie ahead. The next steps in your journey are filled with endless 
possibilities, and we look forward to hearing about the amazing 
things you will achieve. 

As you leave our school, remember the values and lessons you 
have learned here. Carry them with you as you navigate the 
future. Know that you have a community here that supports you, 
believes in you, and will always be here for you. 

 

Congratulations, to you all.  

We are sad to see you go, but we celebrate all you 
have accomplished and eagerly await the stories of 
your future successes.  

 

 


